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Dear Rif’atunnailah Mat Isa, 

  

We are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled, A Cross Sectional Study on Factors 

Influencing Attendance to Eye Screening, has been accepted for ORAL PRESENTATION at the 4th 

International Conference on Global Health (ICGH) in conjunction with the 7th Asian International 

Conference in Humanized Health Care (AIC-HHC) 2019. Humanized Healthcare in responding to 

Global Health Issues, being held from September 26-28, 2019 in Jakarta, Indonesia. Please see 

attached files for a formal accepting letter and presentation confirmation. 

  

As the presenting author, you must be registered and have your registration fees paid in full by 

Monday, September 2, 2019.  

  

Once you have registered for the conference, you must make your own hotel reservations and other 

travel arrangements. The hotel reservation and other information are provided on this web 

https://www.hotelborobudur.com/id/ and email welcome@hotelborobudur.com. 

 

Congratulations on being selected to present your paper at the conference. If you have any enquiry or 

concern, please do not hesitate to contact the conference scientific committee at 

icghaichhc@gmail.com. We look forward to welcoming you to Jakarta, Indonesia and to ICGHAIC-

HHC 2019. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

Agus Setiawan, S.Kp., M.N., D.N 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hotelborobudur.com/id/
mailto:welcome@hotelborobudur.com

